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Dear Parents/Carers 
KS1 and EYFS Christmas Production 2017 

 

Preparation for this year’s KS1 Christmas production is well underway!  The children will be 
presenting “A King is Born” – a musical nativity for Christmas. 
 

The date and times of the performances are as follows: 

Tuesday 5 December at 2.00 pm,  

Wednesday 6 December at 2.00 pm and  
 

Thursday 7 December at 2.00 pm. 
 
Tickets will cost £3.00 each (inc. refreshments) 
 
Please indicate your preference on the reply slip overleaf and return it in a clearly named envelope 
to the School Office, together with your money for the tickets requested, from Wednesday 22 
November onwards.  Please note that tickets will be sent home with your child. As you will 
appreciate space is very limited in the school hall and owing to fire regulation restrictions tickets 
will be limited to two per family. Please also indicate on the slip whether you will require space to 
accommodate a wheelchair/mobility scooter. 
 
In the past, Year 2 children have asked us if tickets could be marked “adults only”, adding that, 
“Sometimes when toddlers and babies come to our plays they run around and make a noise, and 
our mums and dads can’t hear us”. Whilst we understand their request we do realise that for  
the Christmas production this would be unreasonable, but for the sake of the children who have 
worked very hard to learn their songs and lines we do ask you to consider this issue.  If you are 
able and willing to leave younger children at home our children would be very grateful.  If this is not 
possible then we request that you make every effort to ensure that the performances are not 
disturbed so that the efforts of the children may be appreciated by all.  
 
We are also aware, due to limitations on seating and dates, that some family members may not be 
able to see the performances live but, as usual, a DVD of the performance will be made and 
distributed to all children so that those who are not able to attend can still enjoy the experience. We 
already have the details of those parents who do not wish their children to be filmed and will 
therefore edit these children out of the recordings. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr R Orr 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

KS1 and EYFS Christmas Production 2017 
 
I/We require tickets for the following performances:- 
 

 
I/We enclose £………. 
 
Please send my ticket(s) home with my 
child: 
 

                                                                              …….…………………………… Class …… 
 
Please reserve …… space(s) for a wheelchair/mobility scooter. 
 

                                                          
 
Signed………………………………………..                   Date…………………………. 
 
 
 
 
  

Date No. of tickets 
required 

Tuesday 5 December  

Wednesday 6 December  

Thursday 7 December  


